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‘ ‘ Helping Animals and the People Who Love Them

THANK YOU

SNAP’s team of volunteers would like to say thank you
to everyone who helps make SNAP a success; the
amazing work of the participating veterinary clinics, our
generous donors, the businesses displaying donation
canisters, the tireless work of our volunteers. In
thirteen years, everyones combined effort has raised
almost $700,000.00 and fixed over 18,000 dogs and
cats.

A few thank you notes from our clients:

“Thanks for your help with letting us take care of our
new pet! Programs like yours are invaluable to our
community! Thank You! Kevin”

“ Special Thanks to the workers and folks who sponsor
the SNAP program! Major and | both very much
appreciate the much needed help. Mel”

“| just wanted to thank you for all the advice and
assistance you’ve given me, my family and friends. You
do such great work for those who need it and it’s a
wonderful program. Just want to make sure you know
you ARE making a difference and we appreciate it! |
can’t thank you enough!! Linda”

We thank you, and wish you a blessed holiday season.

WAYS TO MAKE A DIFFERENCE:

e Volunteer

e Support the businesses supporting SNAP
e (Seea list on Snap123.org )

e Donate

e Sponsor a Case

CAN YOU HELP?

Case # 31 —Corina lives in an area where there
are several stray and dumped cats. She has
found homes for the kittens but has ended up
with five adult cats, all females and two dogs, a
male boxer mix and a female beagle. She lives
alone on disability and can afford to contribute
$40. SNAP’s cost for all seven animals is $275.

Case #32 —Annie is a single parent of one and
recently lost her job. She has a cat that she got
done several years ago and had rescued a puppy
before she lost job. He is now 10 months old
weighing in over 50 pounds and needs to be
neutered. Annie has no money to contribute;
SNAP’s cost is $80.

Case #33 —Sandra has three cats and two dogs all
fixed. Two stray cats recently showed up, a male
and a female. Sandra had open heart surgery this
year and has high medical bills, so doesn’t have
the extra to have these two new additions fixed.
She lives on a very limited income. SNAP’s cost is
$90.

If you are able to help fix any of these animals,
please send your donation to SNAP, PO Box
14354, Springfield, MO 65814. No amount is too
small. It all adds up to do great things! You can
specify which case you would like to contribute
to. In the event the case you specify has already
been helped by another caring donor, your
contribution will be used to help a different but
equally in-need pet owner as determined by the
SNAP team. Thank you for your support!
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We need your support!

YES I | would like to become a member of SNAP to help reduce the number of unwanted animals born in Southwest
Missouri. | understand that by becoming a member, | will receive a quarterly newsletter, acknowledgement on
the SNAP website, and an invitation to SNAP’s annual meeting. (Membership is renewable annually and is tax
deductible. Payment may be made by check or money order.)

Name Phone
Address
City State Zip
Email
O $15 Student/Senior (60 & over) O S$125 Business
O $25 Individual O S$500 Lifetime
O $40 Family
OR | want to help! Please send information about becoming a SNAP volunteer.

_____lwantto support SNAP’s work with the enclosed tax-deductible donation.
_____Please accept a donation in memory of
____lwould like to set up a monthly gift as an automatic withdrawal. Please contact me!
_____lwould like to “Sponsor-a-Spay”. | am enclosing $ to sponsor
A specific pet (Indicate pet’s name)
_____The pet at the top of SNAP’s waiting list.
Case # on page 2 of this newsletter.

Mail to: SNAP / P.O. Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 / (417) 823-7627
www.snapl123.org / spayneuterl23@gmail.com

HOW TO CONTACT US

PO Box 14354 / Springfield, MO 65814 /417.823.7627 SNAP is a Missouri 501(c) (3) non profit corporation
www.snapl23.org / spayneuterl23@gmail.com

Or see us on Facebook

If you are not currently receiving the SNAP newsletter via email, you may provide your email address to us at
Spayneuter123@gmail.com




